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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT
POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the announcement of Ronshine China Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 12 April 2024 regarding the postponement of board meeting (the “Announcement”).

The board of directors of the Company wishes to clarify that due to an inadvertent clerical 
error, the Announcement should be amended to read that “…the Board meeting will be 
postponed to Thursday, 25 April 2024” instead of “25 April 2025”.

Save and except for the said clarification, all other information in the Announcement remains 
unchanged.

By order of the Board
Ronshine China Holdings Limited

Ou Zonghong
Chairman
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